THE BLOOMINGDALE GAZETTE

A Publication of the Bloomingdale Homeowners Association

VOL. I NO.8

22 AUGUST 1980

Business Briefs

NOT JUST A GARAGE SALE
The Bloomingdale Homeowners Assoc.
is having a yard sale to raise money
for upcoming projects.

Homeowners are being asked for donotions of any unwanted items, yard tools, household items, bikes and baby clothes, etc. We need to start collecting those treasures now to be ready by next month. The date and place of the sale will be Saturday September 13 and Sunday the 14th between 11am and 5pm and will be held at 3703 and 3705 Casaba Loop. We can pick up your donotions or you can drop them by Keven Jackson's--3705 Casaba Loop. (685-5090)--or Earl Green's--3703 Casaba Loop (681-2710) Please, no animals.

SECURITY PATROL APPROPRIATIONS APPROVED

Money has ben allocated by the members present at the homeowners meeting 12 August to the Security Patrol. The money will be used to purchase either a CB radio or walkie talkies for faster contact to the police when needed. Also purchase of 2 magnetic signs for the patroling car has been approved.

GOOD NIGHT VISION ESSENTIAL

According to our recreation director, if you want to play tennis at night, good night vision is essential. That's because there are no lights and won't be anytime soon. As was pointed out at the 12 August homeowners meeting, the cost is so astronomical the Homeowners association could not even touch it—at least not at this point. Now you know the situation.

LOCK IT AND POCKET THE KEY

At the 12 August Homeowners meeting, money was allocated to purchase unduplicable keys and, of course, a lock, to protect the tennis courts from vandals. The keys will be distributed door to door. The Gazette has been informed that the lock will not be put on until each and every homeowner has a key. The Gazette was also informed that further pricing information has been received by Bob Burdette since the meeting, so cost and further details are forthcoming.

BLOCK PARTY--FAMILY ALL THE WAY

Sounds like there's something really cooking for the entire family at this years block party. There's a special children's "Halloween Happening", beginning 3pm on November 1st. There will be fun and prizes, so don't miss it, kids.

Then fun for the whole family afterwards.

The block party organizers, Peg Witter and Joyce Uphoff want to thank those who volunteered to help. The Gazette will provide more information on the block party later, but reserve the date today.

PARTICIPATION

It was refreshing to see all of the active participation and fellowship that was shared at last Tuesday's monthly meeting. Spread the word-if you took part, then we thank you! If you haven't tried participation, then you might be missing something very special.

Please join a committee which you would enjoy and help <u>your</u> association prosper.

Submitted by your Board of Directors

	CLASSIFIED	
	CARPENTRY Custom Made Pine Furniture Hand Crafted Call 681-5370 3801 Casaba Loop "Sid" Sidorovich SITUATIONS WANTED	S ITEM for the Uphoff at 685-3013
	Grasscutting Allen Dunn, age 12, call 681-1089	
1	Grasscutting Rodney Holder, age 14, call 681-1408	AS ITEM
AND MEET	Grasscutting Joseph Thomas, age 15, call 685-4075	Have a CLASSIFIED or NEWS
	Grasscutting Scott Showalter, age 16, call 685-1886	
	Babysitting Holly Burdette, age 14, call 685-0676	
	Babysitting Deborah Doscinski, age 12, call 681 2428	
	Babysitting Janice Thomas, age 14, call 685-4075	!
1	Babysitting Valerie Wilson, age 15, call 681-6011	
	Babysitting Velma Wilson, age 15, call 681-6011	5 issue
	Babysitting Chris Makula. age 14. call 689-7826 Babysitting	
	Shelly Schaefer, age 11, 685-5724 Babysitting Kris Sealy, age 12, 681-1830	
i	Bloomingdale Homeowners Assoc. Bloomingdale Gazette	Sept. 5
	EDITOR Pat Bowen	pt 3 for
	ASST. EDITOR Joyce Uphoff PRESIDENT Fred Uphoff	Sept 3
	VICE-PRES John Jernigan CORR. SEC Louise Holder REC. SEC Bill Charles TREASURER Pat Bowen	ADLINES
	THEADURER ISL DOWEIL	图

SGT.AT ARMS -- Bob Burdette

news you can use

Don't miss the Bloomingdale Homeowners Association's Yard Sale, Saturday and Sunday, 13 and 14 September between 11am and 5pm at 3703 and 3705 Casaba Loop. Donations are needed. Remember, one man's ceiling is another man's floor.

Contact Keven Jackson (685-5090) or Earl Green (681-2710).

Cheryl Barker and Bill Charles are Den Leaders of Cub Scout Pack 61, Den #4, sponsored by the Buckhorn Elementary PTO. Fliers concerning joining the cub scouts will be passed out at the Buckhorn Elementary School come September. For those boys who do not attend Buckhorn and are interested in becoming part of the cub scouts, contact Cheryl Barker at 685-3784.

"Unicycle" A vehicle with only one wheel.

John Jernigan has a UNICYCLE and challenges anyone to ride it. Drop by 3806 Casaba Loop between 6 and 9pm and give it a try! If you can master this dying art, then you could become the proud new owner

The Gazette was informed that the Crafts Club's first meeting went very well. Look for the time and place of their next meeting in the Gazette. Just an update on the Security Patrol report. The magnetized signs have been ordered and will be ready in a week.

what's going on?

Board Meeting

Sept issue

19

for

Sept

16

DEADLINES

8pm 2 Sept

General Membership Meeting (Sales Office) 9 Sept

BHA GARAGE SALE 13-14 Sept 11-5, 3705 Casaba Loop